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Our only April club meeting attracted eight members.  Pat, Ben W., Maria, Anne, 
Ben G., Eric, Ann, and Rick enjoyed an excellent flank steak accompanied by 
salad, beer cheese soup, rolls, potatoes, vegetable medley, and apple pie.  I’ve said 
many times, people should join our club for the great lunches we get from the 
Hyatt Regency cooks! 
 
Rick opened the meeting, Pat gave the prayer, and we sang “Take Me Out to the 
Ballgame!”  We collected nine happy dollars and Maria was the Jersey Mike’s gift 
card raffle winner (see photo below).  Rick showed off the two new patches we 
received for our banner.  One is for sponsoring the new K-Kids Club in Milwaukee 
and the other is for being a WI-UM Kiwanis District “Cornerstone Club.”  Calling 
Cheri!  We need to see our banner seamstress! 
 
Our program was club housekeeping.  Maria had four iPad applications and they 
were approved.  She will contact the parents to see if the iPads are still needed.  
We thanked Eric for hosting the Nicolet School third graders last month at 
GBASO.  He has a fundraiser coming up next month and club members were 
encouraged to support the skatepark.  Pat announced we will have only one website 
address in the near future (we’ve had two domains for a while). 
 

www.greenbaykiwanis.com 
 



 

 
 
 

 

There wasn’t time for Rick and Ben G. to review last weekend’s Kiwanis Midyear 
Conference in Wausau (Eliza also attended).  That will be a future program.  We 
did, however, take a moment to salute Ben G., our new Division 10 Lt. Governor 
(in September)! (see photos below) 
 
Here are our future meetings.  Remember that we won’t be having another April 
meeting due to the NFL Draft. 
 
Monday, May 5 at the Hyatt Regency (noon) - our speaker will be Chad Janowski 
from the Einstein Project  
 
Tuesday, May 27 at the NEW ZOO - lunch and fun at the zoo with the Nicolet 
School third graders.  Members should arrive at 10:15 AM to help get the shelter 
building set up for lunch. 
 
Monday, June 16 at the Hyatt Regency (noon) - 36th annual Scholarship Awards 
Luncheon 
  
By: Rick Satterlee 
 

See photos below… 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 


